
 

 

January 3, 2017 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Administrators of Licensed Health Care Facilities or Activities   

 

FROM:  Gwen C. Thompson, Bureau Chief  

  Bureau of Health Facilities Licensing  

 

SUBJECT: Accidents/Incidents That Must Be Reported to Health Licensing  

 

NOTE:   This memorandum replaces the memorandum dated August 31, 2011. Amendments 

were made to reflect regulation revisions.   

 

Standards established in South Carolina regulations require facilities or activities to notify the 

Department in the event certain types of accidents or incidents occur. Reporting requirements for 

each type of facility or activity may vary.   

 

Facilities or Activities may report an accident and/or incident online at: 

 

   www.scdhec.gov/apps/health/AIreports/defaultaipublic.aspx 

 

If there are any questions, you may call the Bureau of Health Facilities Licensing at (803) 545-4370. 

 

 

GCT/dnf 
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